
Are you interested in donating an item(s) to help support our 2019 Golf Classic on 
September 26 at The Wilds?  

Sending in a donation is doing your part for your industry and your industry association. 
Your donation will serve as a prize to enhance the enjoyment and value or the event. 
Donations are on display and are highlighted during the event and in the Tourism Times 
quarterly newsletter. 

If you are able to donate a prize, please complete the form below and click submit or 
email it back to abourden@hnl.ca. No donation is considered too small! 

We appreciate your help in making this year’s tournament a success! 

Company Name:   

Contact Name:  E-mail:

Address:  

Item(s) Donated:   

Description of Donation: 

Approximate Value: $  Offer Valid: 

Authorizing Signature: 

Delivery Options: 
 Drop off at Hospitality NL (71 Goldstone Street, St. John’s)

 Please Pick-up

Donation Request 
Golf Classic 
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